

Dear Valued Guest,

We have been monitoring the Covid-19 situation closely and are implementing all precautionary measures, as recommended by our local health officials to ensure a safe product and dining environment. The following is a summary of the measures we are taking:

- Handwashing frequency is significantly increased.
- Increased cleaning and sanitizing of frequently touched surfaces such as doorknobs, handles, bathroom fixtures, tables and seats.
- No team members are allowed to work in the restaurant or deliver food if they exhibit any symptoms of any illness.
- We have relocated forks, spoons, lids and other beverage items behind the cashier counter, so that they are handled only by our trained staff.
- We have heard from our 3rd party delivery partners who have shared best practices with their drivers and are in contact with our food vendors on a daily basis.
- We are in daily contact with our food and paper suppliers who are taking similar measures to ensure our supply chain remains safe

Bread Zeppelin will continue to keep its doors open and serve the communities that are so welcoming to our Brand. Please know our catering, online delivery partners are available and ready if you prefer enjoying a Zeppelin at home!

Bread Zeppelin